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POLICY 6006P PROCEDURES FOR CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 

 

A. General 

 

1. The term “Championship” refers to any final competition that is organized by the 

USPC National Office.  

2. Championships are the responsibility of the Activities Director in consultation with 

the Vice President of Activities (VPA). 

3. All USPC Championships are conducted according to the USPC discipline rulebooks, 

annual newsletters and specified competition documentation. 

4. The Activities Director, in consultation with the VPA, shall submit budgets for 

approval by the Board of Governors in accordance with Board Policy #7400. 

5. Staff and officials for Championships must be approved by the Activities Director in 

consultation with the VPA. 

6. Chief Horse Management Judges must be chosen from the current published Chief 

Horse Management Judges list in consultations with the Director and Vice President 

of Instruction (VPI). 

7. All mounted Championships shall include Horse Management. 

 

B. Eligibility of Competitors 

To be eligible for a Championship, competitors must qualify per the discipline 

requirements as specified in the USPC discipline rulebooks, annual newsletters, 

competition documentation, and by the Board of Governors. 


